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Consultation on Seasonal Multiplier Factors for Gas Transmission 2022 
 
 
Dear Jillian, 
 
GMO NI welcomes the opportunity to respond to this Consultation on behalf of the 
Transmission System Operators of Northern Ireland. 
 
The decision to maintain the current seasonal multiplier factors for the Gas Year 22/23 
seems reasonable and GMO NI would welcome a full and comprehensive review of the 
factors alongside the review of gas transmission exit capacity arrangements in advance of 
Gas Year 23/24. 
 
I would be happy to discuss our response should you wish. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Claire Stewart 
Finance Manager 
 
 


